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Comments: Good afternoon,

 

Please consider the use of class 1 ebikes to be used on trails in the National Parks. This will assist riders whom

have a disability to be able to have access to trails that otherwise would not be able to ride. 

Bikes that have a throttle and motor should be treated as a motorized bike (class 3) and not be able to access

the trail system.

All mountain bikes should be able to access trails in Naval Live Oaks and Gulf National Seashore.

 

Thank you,

Steven Fair

 

 


